SPECIMEN INDIVIDUAL HEATHROW CONSULTATION RESPONSE LETTER 

To: (addresses on next page)
Rt Hon Gordon Brown MP, Prime Minister

Rt Hon Ruth Kelly, MP, Secretary of State for Transport

Rt Hon Hilary Benn MP, Secretary of State for the Environment

Jim Fitzpatrick MP, Minister for Aviation

Ann Keen MP

Cllr Barbara Reid

Dear Mr Brown (change accordingly)
HEATHROW EXPANSION CONSULTATION

I am writing to express my total opposition to further expansion of any kind at Heathrow. 

I think it is disgraceful that limits on the number of flights agreed recently at the T5 inquiry are proposed to be abandoned so easily. I will have no confidence in any new undertakings given by the relevant parties

The loss of runway alternation would have a huge impact on our lives. It is the only mitigation measure making normal life possible for 50% of the time. Without it, aircraft noise would have to be endured from 4.30am (the effective start of the Heathrow day) until 11pm, often later. How can a government in a civilised country consider that to be an acceptable situation for so many people?

The 3rd runway proposal would be a disaster for us, as we would then have to endure two runways, at least one of which would be in continuous operation. If runway alternation is lost as well, the increase in aircraft movements would be huge. 

I find the noise and pollution data in the consultation document not at all credible. A massive increase in aircraft movement produces virtually no change in the noise and pollution levels. It is apparent that assumptions are being made in these data which are not based on reality.

In addition to the noise and pollution from the aircraft, we would experience substantial increases in traffic, as much of it passes through our area, which is already suffering high pollution levels and congestion.

I think the economic arguments for allowing Heathrow to expand are questionable. It is senseless to engage in competition with our European neighbours as to who can put up with the most environmental damage, regardless of climate change.

Surely it would make more sense to work with them towards a sustainable aviation policy, one that is based on NO INCREASED AVIATION.

Signed ………………..

Rt Hon Gordon Brown MP

Prime Minister

10 Downing Street 

London SW1A 2AA

Rt Hon Ruth Kelly, MP

Secretary of State for Transport

Great Minster House

76 Marsham Street

London SW1P 4DR

Rt Hon Hilary Benn MP

Secretary of State for the Environment

Nobel House

17 Smith Square

London SW1P 3JR

Jim Fitzpatrick MP

Aviation Minister

Great Minster House

76 Marsham Street

London SW1P 4DR
Ann Keen MP

House of Commons 

London SW1A 0AA
Cllr Barbara Reid

London Borough of Hounslow

Civic Centre

Lampton Road

Hounslow TW3 4DN
